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Thank you for taking the time to read this weekly newsletter.  
We hope you will find its contents useful.  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 
 

Half Term:  
 

Monday 12th February 
 -  

Friday 16th February  
 
 

End of Term: 
 

Thursday 28th March 
School closes 1.30pm 

 
  

SUPERSTARS 
 
 
 

 
 

Elm  Mykah     
Pine  Nala Rae 
Cherry Harley-Rose 
Holly  Eliakim 
Maple Neva 
Willow Adam O 
Palm  Adel 
Banyan Nasim 
Olive  Samad 
Cedar Aminah 
Mahogany Richie 
Eucalyptus Mia 
Sequoia Ethan 

 

Well done Superstars 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Mission To Mars 
 
To kick start their new space related topic, Mission to Mars, year 5 
and 6 went to the Science Museum to attend a lecture on our solar 
system and its place in the universe.  They sketched some amazing 
space exhibits and, on their return to school, did some beautiful 
pastel pictures of our planets. 
 

 
This looks like an exciting 
topic for the phase group 
and they have clearly 
made a great start as this 
lovely work highlights. 
 
Well done year 5 and 6! 
 
 
 

 
Remember that the science museum offers free entry to families 
and is a great way to spend a cold, wintery day at the weekend.  
For more details of the exhibitions click on the link:  
Science Museum 

https://www.sciencemuseum.org.uk/home
https://www.sciencemuseum.org.uk/home


A full colour version of this newsletter can be found on our school website at: www.pakemanprimary.co.uk 

  
 Attendance and Punctuality  

Year 
Grou

p 

Best   
Attendance 

Best  
Punctuality  

Most   
Improved 

 

EYFS 
& KS1 

 
Maple Class 

   

 
Elm Class 

 
Under 96% 

KS2  
Eucalyptus 

Class 

 
Over 3 lates 

 

 
Under 96% 

  Help us to reach our target please. 
 

CrEATe Club  
 
CrEATe club started with a wonderful turn out this 
Wednesday with 12 families coming to create  
together. The group started on their journals and 
made some kindness stones for the garden.  A 
big thank you to Marcia for organising this. 
 
If you would like more information about this club 
speak to Marcia in the playground or email her: 
 
mharris@pakeman.islington.sch.uk 

10% discount for early bookings for     
Pakeman families. Discount code ZVJ556   



A full colour version of this newsletter can be found on our school website at: www.pakemanprimary.co.uk 

 
Thank You 

 
The manufacturers, Scrapples, have kindly 
provided a FREE supply of these new 
healthy snacks for an entire year group at 
Pakeman.   
 
For more information click on their link:  
Scrapples 
 
 

Science At Home 
 
We have decided to set you some 
fun science challenges at home.  
On a regular basis, Nesim  will post 
an interesting challenge for you to 
try with your parents and carers.   
 
We would love to see some of your 
results so feel free to take a photo 
and let us see what you have been 
up to.  We’ll try and show some of 
your experiments in our newsletter. 
 
Have fun! 
 

 

https://scrapples.co.uk/


 

When:  Thursday 25th January 

Bright Start Islington offer a variety of 
parent/carer and baby groups across the 
borough.  To see what is on offer 
each week check their  timetable.  

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDIsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHBzOi8vc2VhcmNoMy5vcGVub2JqZWN0cy5jb20vbWVkaWFtYW5hZ2VyL2lzbGluZ3Rvbi9kaXJlY3RvcnkvZmlsZXMvNjk2Xzg1X2JyaWdodF9zdGFydF90aW1ldGFibGVfdXBkYXRlX2p1bHlfMjAy

